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The focus of this newsletter is to keep you informed about what is happening on campus
and to celebrate our alumni accomplishments. We would love to hear from you!

Dear Alumni,

At St. Pius X, our mission has always been clear: to provide an exceptional Catholic
education that shapes young minds and hearts. Today, over 82% of our student
body is Catholic, but being a Lancer isn’t just about faith, it’s about embracing a
Christ-centered education that guides our everyday lives. Whether Catholic or not,
every student who walks through our doors is given the opportunity to grow in mind,
body, and soul, preparing them for a lifetime of learning and leadership.
The wait is nearly over! Mark your calendars as March 27 is the official Grand
Opening for our brand new baseball field. As we count down the weeks, the
progress is evident. Contractors are hard at work, equipment is in motion, and every
day brings us closer to a field that will serve generations of Lancers to come. The
energy is palpable, and we can’t wait to celebrate this milestone with you!

As spring unfolds, so does the excitement of a new season at St. Pius X. The halls
are filled with overjoyed students, faculty and staff. Another graduating class is
preparing to step into the world, and another academic year is reaching its final
stretch. Through it all, we remain steadfast in our mission, knowing that every
lesson, every challenge, and every success brings us closer to our ultimate goal.

Together, we continue the journey of faith, knowledge, and salvation. We ask for
your prayers, your support, and your presence as we move forward.

In Christ, 
Jim Lehn 
President 
St. Pius X Catholic High School 

Baseball Field Update

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=a668b807-ef55-490c-a665-53012b0d3719


St. Pius X Car Show



Join us for the St. Pius X Car Show on May 10! Visit the link below for more info on
registering, sponsorships, and volunteering!

READ MORE

Shadow Days

https://www.stpius.com/car-show.html


INQUIRE

Class Reunions

https://stpius.fsenrollment.com/portal/new_inquiry


REUNIONS

Wrestling

Congratulations to our wrestlers on going to State and placing 6th in Class 1!

A huge shoutout to our talented athletes for their incredible achievements:
Peyton Shaver (175 lb class): 3rd place and celebrated 150 career wins!
Justin Lehn (215 lb class): 4th place and celebrated 100 career wins!
Cash Hancock (106 lb class): 4th place
Owen Staat (150 lb class): 4th place

https://www.stpius.com/class-reunions-and-representatives.html


These athletes have shown relentless dedication, and we couldn't be more proud!

Legacy Gala

We invite you to be a light and shine bright at the 2025 St. Pius X Legacy Gala
Dinner Auction on April 5, 2025! There are countless ways for you to make an
unforgettable impact. Whether you join us in person for an evening to remember,
donate exciting items for our silent auction, or become an event sponsor, your
contribution will make a lasting difference. The entire St. Pius X community is
incredibly grateful for your support, and we can’t wait to celebrate together!



REGISTER OR DONATE

Featured Alumni - Ryan Waterkotte '98

Ryan Waterkotte is a proud graduate of the Class of 1998. During his time at St.
Pius X from 1994 to 1998, he was involved in football, basketball, baseball, and
band, all of which helped shape his high school experience. Ryan fondly recalls his
high school years, where he forged lifelong friendships. He especially appreciated
the...

READ MORE

Trivia Night

https://www.stpius.com/legacy_gala.html
https://www.stpius.com/featured-almni.html


Thank you to all that came out for our annual Trivia Night! Congratulations to our
winning table: Susan & Kevin Kraus, Pat & Melissa Montgomery, Sherry & Will
Harrington, Jim Claxton, and Rick Bradley. Congratulations, and thank you for
attending!

Summer Camps



Check out our Summer Camps! From Athletic Camps to Summer Seminars, there is
something for everyone!

REGISTER

http://www.stpius.com/summercamps


St. Pius X Circle Theatre are the 2025 district champions for the one-act
play, Antigone. The team now qualifies to perform in the state tournament, which will
be held in Springfield in April. This is Circle Theatre’s third straight district
championship for the one act play. Way to go, Lancers!

CONNECT

Join our St. Pius X Alumni Facebook Group for up-to-date information!
Search "St. Pius X Alumni" on Facebook and request to join.

St. Pius X High School I 1030 St. Pius Drive I Festus, MO 63028

Phone: (636) 931-PIUS I Fax: (636) 931-3519

 

https://www.stpius.com/alumniprofileupdate.html
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